November 10, 2015

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

NO. 154-2015

TO: All Deputy Commissioners

All Directors / District and Port Collectors

All Chiefs of Divisions Concerned

SUBJECT: Announcement of Vacant Posts in the Organization for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW)

Attached is the letter dated November 3, 2015 of Acting Executive Director Oscar F. Valenzuela, Philippine National Authority on the Chemical Weapons Convention Secretariat endorsing the Vacant Posts in the Organization for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW), with the information that perspective applicants are advised to submit their applications online through the OPCW's website: www.opcw.org.

For your information and guidance.

. .

Please confirm the dissemination of this circular throughout your offices within fifteen (15) days from receipt hereof.

ALBERTO D. LINA
Commissioner

